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Barnett, Mary

From: Brenda Scheffler <bscheffler@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 11:39 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Due to the time constraints of work and home responsibilities, I don’t have time to write out a thoroughly 
developed letter.  This is a VERY important issue to me, however, and I still want my comments heard.  I have 
read through the recommendations by the Buffalo River Watershed Alliance and am in strong agreement with 
what they said.   
 
From Brenda Scheffler 


